
 
 

 
                    

 

Thursday 5 January 2017 

 

Ukulele lessons in Willow Class 

 
 
Dear parents and carers of children in Willow Class 
 

 

I am delighted to inform you that Willow Class will be receiving 
ukulele lessons as part of Lincolnshire Music Services’ “large 
group and whole class instrumental tuition” initiative. Lessons 
will take place for all children once a week, every Friday 
morning, for 12 weeks starting tomorrow.  
 
This exciting, opportunity will be delivered by Debbie Dalgliesh 
of the Lincolnshire Music Service and will be paid for by the 

school. Every child will be provided with a ukulele to take home so that they can practice what they 
have learned in school. Please look after the instrument and remember to bring it back to school 
again each Friday.  
 
I am sure the children will benefit greatly from this experience and I look forward to hearing the 
beautiful music your children will play! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Simon Morley 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


